
Pend Oreille County Parishes 
Pastor: Fr. Victor M. Blazovich                   

vblazovich@dioceseofspokane.org) 
(509) 447-4231 

Please view our parish website at                          

pocoparishes.org                                      

for weekly Mass schedule, current events, 

parish bulletins and more or email us at 

pocoparishes@gmail.com                        

We are on Facebook!  Search for us 

on Facebook as: pocoparishes September 30, 2018 

St. Anthony                     

PO Box C                            

612 W. First St.               

Newport, WA 99156         

Mass: Sunday, 11 am 

St. Jude                                

PO Box 385                            

111 River Rd.Usk, WA 

99180                                 

Mass: Saturday 4:00pm 

Weekday Mass: Tuesday & Friday, 10 am                       

Confessions: 1st. Saturday, 9 - 10 am 

Parish Office: 447-2685,                                           

 Hrs: Tuesday & Friday, 10:30 am - 2:30 pm                   

 Secretary: Duane Sanger                                             

For the following individuals, please leave a         

message at 447-2685)                                                                  

Altar Society: Pres. Kathy Busskohl                                         

Bulletin: Jill Zupich                                                   

Choir: Dir., Bev Schloss                                                   

Eucharistic Ministers/Greeters: Jill Zupich                                  

Finance Council: Chair., Ed Zupich                                 

Funeral Arrangements: Nellie Graham                            

Grounds and Bldg Maint: Tom Stephens                                     

Hospitality:  Mary Brooks                                                                 

Knights of Columbus: GK, Jim Hines                  

Lectors: Christina Wagar                                              

Parish Council: Chair., Christina Wagar                          

Prayer Chain: Gail Davaz                                                 

Religious Education: Sasha Tefft  

Our Lady of Sorrows  

PO Box 39                    

1981 LeClerc Creek Rd. 

Cusick, WA 99119  

Mass: Sunday, 5:30 pm  

(first two Sundays of 

each month) 

Adoration: Thursdays, 3-5 pm                            

Confessions: Saturday, 3:30—4pm before Mass              

Secretary, , Maint: Gene Stone                                          

Music, Lectors: Tom Garrett                            

Finance Council: Gene Stone, Gene Gosse, & 

Tom Garrett                                                                 

Adoration: Gene Gosse 

Contact: Stan Bluff 

Finance Council: Steve Kiss                                        

Religious Ed Coordinator: Erin Kinney 

St. Bernard                   

PO Box 731                   

302 N. 8th. Ave.                

Ione, WA 99139    

Mass: Sunday, 8 am

(2nd. & 4th.) 

Finance Council: John Redinger 

Choir: Erin Kinney 

St. Joseph                            

PO Box 417                        

406 Park St.                      

Metaline Falls, WA 

99153                              

Mass: Sunday, 8 am   

(1st, 3rd & 5th) 

mailto:vblazovich@dioceseofspokane.org


Prayers for the Ill                                              
To better facilitate this list it will be    

completely deleted on November 4th 
unless you contact the office at 447-
2685 and ask for your loved one to  

remain.   

Leah Bean 
Gladys Bishop 
Mary Boisen 
Carl Burrell 
Johnnee Curtis   
Don &  
Judy Deerwester 
Tom Fascko 
Matt Finnegan 
Russ Fletcher 
Dave Floyd 

Jim Hines 
Kathy Lee 
Kevin McGlocklin 
Charles Nelson 
Nicole Nolan 
Yesenia Sandoval 
Nancy Sanger 
Roman Vasquez             
Rosie Yepez 
Tony Yepez 

PRAYER CHAIN CONTACT           

Gail Davaz  @  509-292-2601              

Nellie Graham  @  509-951-1020 

NEWPORT GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP                                                                                                   
This support group is open to anyone who has experienced the loss of a loved one through death.                              

The second Tuesday of every month from 1:00-2:00pm beginning Tuesday, October 9, 2018.   Meeting location 
is the Hospitality House at 216 S. Washington Ave., Newport, WA                                                              

For more info, call the group facilitator Holly Berndt at (509) 675-5294. There is no cost to participate. 

Just love  everyone, 

I’ll sort’em out later. 

—GOD 

ACA COMMITMENT WEEKEND 

The time is here!  In all parishes and missions throughout the Diocese this is                  
Commitment Weekend for the 2018 Annual Catholic Appeal.  I ask that you respond as 

generously as possible to Bishop Daly’s request to contribute.  As part of our          
Catholic family Pend Oreille Parishes exercise their shared responsibility for assuring the 

continuation of the mission entrusted to us by Christ.  The participation of every                 
household in our parish is critically important.  Please prayerfully read the information 

you have received and respond generously. 

“In giving, we receive: is an opportunity to thank God for the blessings in our lives and 
share your blessings with those in need.  It is simple to give...send in your one-time         

contribution, or make a pledge using the donation card you receive in the mail, or donate online at 
www.dioceseofspokane.org.  

St. Anthony’s goal,   $22,340;  St Jude’s goal, $4,844;  St. Bernard’s goal,  $3,443; and St. Joseph’s goal,  $4,529 

October Birthdays              
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Mary Beth Murphy............10/28     

  
"if you do not see your          

birthday listed, please let us  

know."   

GRIEF RECOVERY WORKSHOP                                                                                                                             

The Action Program for Moving Beyond Death, Divorce, and Other Losses                                                        

This is a 16 Hour program consisting of 2 Friday Evenings, October 5 and 12 from 6:30pm to 8:30pm        

and2 Saturdays, October 6 and 13 from 9:30am to 3:30pm at the American Lutheran Church on Hwy 2 South.  

Call the American Lutheran Church at 509-447-4338.                                                                              

Facilitator is Pat Kowal, RN, MA, Certified Recovery Specialist. Call if you have questions 509-263-7171. 



 

 

PRESENTATION BY DR. EDWARD SRI, THE KEYNOTE SPEAKER FOR THE DIOCESAN ASSEMBLY.  
 

Catholic author and theologian Dr. Edward Sri will be hosting two talks on Thursday, October 4th at St. Peter’s 
Parish, from 7 PM to 9 PM. Each talk will be 45 minutes, followed by a 15 minute Q&A session.                        
All are invited!  

 

1) “Vibrant Faith in a Secular Age – Today’s Challenges for Parents, Families, and Parish Leaders.” In this talk, 
Dr. Edward Sri helps us navigate the challenges to faith from the secular culture, as he draws from his newest 
book Love Unveiled: The Catholic Faith Explained (Ignatius Press). 
 

2) “Walking with Mary: A Biblical Journey from Nazareth to the Cross.” Get to know the real, human Mary of 
the Bible, the profound interior journey of faith she made throughout her life, and how her example offers us 
practical insights into our own paths of discipleship. We will walk with Mary step-by-step from Nazareth to the 
Cross, and consider how she faced moments of joy, thanksgiving, uncertainty, and darkness – while always        
responding with a greater trust and surrender along the way. 

The older I get, the more distracted I become by crying babies at Mass.  Sometimes I leave Mass so 

irritated that I wonder what benefit is gained in going  at all.                                                                      

At the movies, the opera, or some other formal live performance, a crying infant is regarded as persona non           

grata. But the Eucharist is a family event, not a theatrical one. Children should feel welcomed at Mass. After all, 

Jesus said, “Let the children come to me; do not prevent them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as 

these”  (Mark 10:14). While small children may belong at Mass, it should also be acknowledged that certain  

courtesies apply when crowds gather to pray in the house of the Lord. Parents may consider sitting at the end of 

a pew for a quick exit to minimize disruption when a child needs immediate attention. When a child is of a          

certain age, parents may consider taking advantage of parish nurseries or designated cry rooms in churches on a 

temporary basis, if available. By the same token, impatient parishioners (and preachers) should be sensitive to the 

needs of parents, who admirably desire participation in the family celebration and weekly nourishment by 

Christ’s word and sacrament—temporary toddler temper tantrums notwithstanding. “Be still and know that I am 

God!” (Psalm 46:11) is a divine invitation to worshipers of all ages.       

           —Fr. Byron Miller, CSsR 

HOSPICE OF SPOKANE                                                                                                                              
Hospice of Spokane serves people with life limiting illnesses and their families in Spokane, Stevens, Ferry and 

Pend Oreille Counties.  Hospice of Spokane will be hosting a Hospice Volunteer Training on 
the following dates and times.                                                                                   

If you are interested in sharing your gifts, 
time and loving presence please call Cheri 

Johnson at 509-456-0438 for more            
information.    

               

Friday, October 5, 2018       9:30am—4pm                                                                                                     

Friday, October 12, 2018         9:30am—4pm                                                                                   

Tuesday, October 16, 2018      9:30am—4pm                                   

Friday, October 19, 2018 9:30am—4pm 


